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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 6:18 AM


To: Barry Thom; Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal; Joe


Heublein - NOAA Federal; Barbara Byrne; Maria Rea


Subject: ROC strategy meeting


Attachments: ROConLTO_Effects_050619mtg_V0305.pptx


Barry and others,


Attached is the latest version of our presentation for the Monday ROC briefing. I am still working on it (need to


add some numbers/figures for SRKW to help isolate PA effects using salvage density/total loss metrics), but


thought it might be helpful to have at hand for our 9:30 strategy meeting this morning.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

